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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 19, 2011

TO: Honorable Florence Shapiro, Chair, Senate Committee on Education 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1813 by Zaffirini (Relating to the applicability of the Education Code to Head Start programs 
and the authority of the commissioner of education to make a certain determination regarding those 
programs.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would allow that a Head Start program, regardless of whether it is located on a school district 
campus, may be considered to serve the function of an elementary school if explicitly directed by a 
provision of law.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency
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